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Assembly—Tuesdays (next date— 6th  
December 2.40pm)  

School Library—Thursdays 

Sport—Tennis— 

Thursdays from 20/10/22 to 8/12/22 

Music— Fridays 

Questacon —Tuesday 29th November 

Colour Run—Michelago Friday 2nd 
December 

Gingerbread with Dale—Tuesday 6th 
December 

Presentation day— 

Wednesday 14th December @ 12 noon 

 

 

Questacon 
We are headed to Questacon on the 29th 

November for a science excursion! We will be 
joined by students from Adaminaby Public 

School Permission notes have now been sent 
home. Please return them as soon as you are 

able to. 
 

Colour Run 
We have been invited to join in with 

Michelago and Captains Flat schools on 
Friday 2nd December for a Colour Run at 

Michelago. Details will be sent home soon. 
The opportunities to learn and join in with 

other small schools is invaluable. We are so 
excited to be able to participate in so many 

this term! 
 

Poetry and Art Competition 
Our students are participating in the poetry 
and art competitions currently being run by 
The Bredbo Pie Shop. We have sent home 

forms that need to be signed by parents 
giving permission to display the students’ 

work. Would you please sign and return these 
as soon as possible. 

Thank you! Strong community links 

LAST DAY 2022                         
(FOR STUDENTS) 

Friday 16th December  

********************* 

FIRST DAY 2023                        
(FOR STUDENTS) 

 Tuesday 31st January  



Assembly date change 
Please note that due to the Questacon excursion, there will be no        

assembly in week 8. We will instead have it in week 9, Tuesday 6th     
December at 2.40pm.  

Stage 3 Camp 
What a cracking time our stage three students had at Kianinny Bush 
Cabins in Tathra last week! Ms Coyne reports that our students were 

beautifully behaved (as always) and represented our school wonderfully! 

Students went on bushwalks, had campfires and played team bonding 
games. New skills like canoeing and surfing were learned, fun was had 

and bonds were made with peers from Adaminaby and Berridale 
schools. 

Thank you stage three for being such amazing people and                 
representatives of our beautiful school! 

 
Multiple sport and life skills programs 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Play Costumes 
Thank you to those who have let us know that they do 

have the items needed for costumes. If you would please 
send them in straight away (with name labels please), 

we would be very grateful! If you don’t have them, that’s 
fine, please just let us know and we will source them. 

Thanks so much! 


